
April 2019 “Loving Care Makes Happy Children” 

Afterschool Care During Easter Break 

Afterschoolers and PreK wraparound students may 
attend while school is out for Easter break for $10 
per day, due in addition to the regular weekly fee.  

Summer 2019 Registration Opens April 2nd! 
 
April 2 — Registration opens for Summer care only — $20 registration fee. (Note: If you are currently 
enrolled, you do not have to pay summer registration fee. This is for children needing care during the 
summer only, but not during the regular school year.) 
 
Note about summer care: 
The weekly summer rate for school-age children is $105 per afterschooler. There will also be a summer 
activity fee that will cover the cost of all field trips and activities. More information to be announced. 

Pre-K Class Field Trip 
May 10, 2019 

Tickets are $30 each (adults/siblings) due by 
April 5th. See Ms. Ivey or Mrs. Prevatte for more 
information. 

ECM Spring Art Show 
 

Mark your calendars for the 
ECM Spring Art Show on 
Thursday, May 16 at 6:30 
pm in FBC Sanctuary. We 
are already practicing songs 

and making art in the classroom and plan to 
rehearse the week of May 13th.  

PreK Cap & Gowns and Graduation 
Cap & Gowns are $17.50 to be paid in the church 
office. Please bring exact change if paying with 
cash. Checks or money order also accepted.  
 
Graduation is scheduled for 
Tuesday, June 11 at 9:00 am in 
Cherry Fellowship Hall. More 
information is available with PreK 
teachers. 

Upcoming Easter Celebrations 
 

April 16 
4 yr classes & PreK to Northeast Park for an Egg 
Hunt 
 

April 17 
2 yr olds Egg Hunt on Playground 
3 yr classes to Northeast Park for an Egg Hunt 

4 yr classes and PreK class Easter parties 
 

April 18 
2 yr & 3 yr classes Easter parties 
4 yr classes to Woodhaven 
 

Afterschoolers: Ask your teacher about your Easter 
party and activities. 
 

Permission slips will be sent 
home before each field trip. 
For Egg Hunts, we ask that each child bring two 
dozen eggs filled with individually-wrapped candy 
or a treat. Please avoid chocolate if possible.  

ECM Tobacco & Drug Use Policy 

You should have received a letter to sign 
acknowledging our tobacco and 
drug use policy. Please sign this 
form for your child’s file as soon as 
possible. 

 

First Baptist Early Childhood 
Ministry is a non-smoking, non-vaping, tobacco and 
drug-free environment. This policy applies during 
operating hours, on vehicles used to transport 
children, and during off premise activities.  



Stay up to date! 

 Sign up for Remind by texting @fbcecm to 81010. 

 Find us on Facebook 

 Sign up for e-mails (email Kandace)  

Contact Us 
First Baptist Church 
Early Childhood Ministry 
606 N. Walnut Street, Lumberton, NC 28358 
ECM: (910) 738-6608 
Church Office: (910) 739-4336 
Fax: (910) 739-7858 
www.fbclumbertonnc.org 

/FirstBaptistECM 

PSRC Kindergarten Registration 
Kindergarten registration has begun for Robeson 
County Public Schools. A full list of dates and times 
is available on their website, and is posted on our 
bulletin board. 

Mark Your Calendars 

We are closed: 
 Memorial Day — May 27 
 Independence Day—July 4 
 Staff Development Day — August 2 
 Labor Day—September 2 
 Thanksgiving—November 28-29 
 Christmas — December 25-27 w/Early Closure 12/24 
 

Other notable dates: 
Spring Art Show — May 16, 6:30 pm 
ECM Open House — August 20, 6-7 pm 
Start of 2019-2020 Year — August 26 
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April 2019 

ECM 2018 Tax Statements are ready! Check your email for your 
copy, or get a printed copy in the church office Monday thru 

Friday, 8:30 am—5:00 pm. 

Easter Party:  
4s & PreK 

4s to 
Woodhaven 

Summer 
Registration 

Begins 

SEA Early 
Dismissal 

NE Park  
Egg Hunt: 
4s & PreK 

FBC Family 
Easter 

Festival 

Wear Blue 

FBC 
Children’s 

Choir 
Program 

No School 
19th—26th 

2s Egg Hunt 

3s NE Park 
Egg Hunt Easter Party:  

2s & 3s 

https://www.facebook.com/FirstBaptistECM/
mailto:kandaceramsey@fbclumbertonnc.org?subject=Email%20Signup

